
1/21/2016 
RE:1901 Austin 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
We have reviewed and support the plans for the reconstruction of the home at 1901 Austin.  We recommend that the 
plans be approved by the Zoning Board of Appeals at their January 27, 2016 meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Inge and David Miller 
1125 Fair Oaks Pkwy 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
734-369-3312 
 


